
 

 

January 27, 2012 

Stuart Levenberg 

Kensington Company 

185 Roslyn Road 

Roslyn Heights, NY 11577 

 

Dear Stu, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to once again thank you and Ken for your 

professionalism, expertise, knowledge and guidance in support of the sale of BounceU 

Farmingdale.     

 

After speaking with several potential brokers at the onset, I was confident after our very 

first meeting, as it was evident to me immediately, that the Kensington Company was the 

right option for this transaction.  You were extremely knowledgeable and immediately 

understood the value of the business, while setting the appropriate expectations. 

 

I would like to further convey how much I appreciated your professionalism and your 

thoroughness throughout the entire process.  Your expertise was instrumental in the 

oversight of the transaction while overcoming and mitigating any obstacle almost 

immediately.  You did a commendable job vetting through all the potential buyers while 

keeping our confidentiality, and ensuring no impact.  I further appreciated your flexibility 

with accommodating our schedules, including showing the facility at 7:00AM on the 

weekend.  

 

Your commitment and dedication to the sale of the business was evident with how 

prepared you were at every meeting, and how well you listened to everything we discussed.  

I was impressed with your ability to pitch and present the business to potential buyers 

just as if it were your own. 

 

Again, it was a pleasure working with you both and I look forward to the opportunity to 

work together in the future. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Michael Martinek 

 

BounceU of “Farmingdale”      
101 Carolyn Blvd Farmingdale, NY 11735 

Phone (631) 777-JUMP (5867)   Fax (631) 777-5866 


